
I am writing today to say I stand firmly against HB4145! As a 
Veteran of over twenty years in the Navy (retired), City 
Councilor (retired), Budget Committee Member (retired), VFW 
District 4 Past Commander, VFW Past Commander Lee Ray Post 
#2928, Acting Quartermaster VFW Lee Ray Post #2928, 
President of North Bend Prospectors, Inc., Hunter, Fisherman, 
Outdoors man, Born and Raised in Oregon. 
 
This HB4145 is In-American and needs to be stopped now and 
forever! Feel Good Politics isn't good and will never work! 
 
Christopher Long 
1319 Maple St. 
Myrtle Point, OR 97458 
 


